
Scholarship Award Notification
ISCR Annual Conference February 2-5 2023 

San Diego, California
University of California, San Diego

December 20th, 2022

Dear Alyssa Torske,

On behalf of the International Society for Contemplative Research, we would like to 
congratulate you for all of your hard work and achievements. Thank you for your ongoing 
support of the society and contemplative research. 

Your application for the Early Career Scholarship has been accepted for ISCR's 
Inaugural Annual Conference.

You have been awarded $750 for your travels, lodging and other costs that may come up 
during your trip. We will be covering the cost of registration on top of the award 
amount. 

Please note we may approach you to provide a written summary of your experience after the 
conference to include in our newsletter. The deadline for acceptance of the award is January 
3rd, 2023. After the deadline, more information will be provided in regards to payment of the 
award. 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

The ISCR Scholarship Committee
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